5 November 1962

Mr. A. S. MacLennan,
Administrative Secretary
International Council of Scientific Unions
2, Via Sebenico
Rome, Italy
Ref: ASM/ds/62/1636
Dear Mac:

Thank you for your letter of 2 November with the
enclosed check. I in turn return the signed receipt.

I have accepted Lloyd's offer and will be Vice
President for Development of the Graduate Research Center of
the Southwest, Dallas 5, Texas. I go down next week for about
ten days and then I do some moving back and forth until I
settle down there regularly in January. The office herxe
will stay open presumably until the end of the year.

I do hope our paths cross ftom time to time
in the future. All the best.

Most cordially yours,

Robert G. Snider z
RGS/jas
enc:




